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THANK YOU FROM STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE:

The Strategic Planning Committee would like to take this opportunity to thank each and 
every one of you, for the time and effort you put into formulating the Goals for your 
units!  As we move along in the process to formulate library-wide Goals, some of your 
unit’s goals may not appear as clearly in the final plan. We want you to know that this 
does not mean that they have been discarded or forgotten. Some of the statements 
were better identified as objectives, and may be listed  under a broader Goal.
Again, many thanks for taking part in this stage of our planning efforts.

BLOOD DRIVE - CAN YOU HELP?:  

Our Stony Brook Administration is conscious of its responsibilities to the people of Long Island and is 
doing its part to increase the blood supply.  To serve this purpose we are holding two additional July 
Blood Drives next week.  You may feel reluctant to approach our dedicated donors one more time, but just 
remind them that if everyone who donated blood once per year also donated twice per year, there would 
be no blood shortage!  The two additional July Blood Drives are for all interested faculty, staff and 
students and are being held:

Tuesday, July 23 from 10 am to 6pm at Vet's Nursing Home  (100 Patriots Road)

Wednesday, July 24 from 8am to 6pm at SAC room 302

If you have any questions, call me at 2-6100

Carl E. Hanes, Jr.




